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Comments: I am a member of the the Valle Vidal Grazing Association.  I am commenting on the new rule in Land

Management Plan Chapter 3 number 11: The use of Shuree Canyon Pasture as only a trailing pasture.  We

(VVGA) have been told by more than one district ranger that we could use this pasture.  I have submitted

pictures during the comment period of stock ponds that are used in this pasture. When we move cattle from the

east side to the west it may take several weeks to get all the cattle moved.  This means a few cattle maybe in

Shuree pasture for several days.  We have worked on and maintained the drift fence to keep cattle out of the

fishing ponds and lodge area over the years. This fence in cut every year in several locations below the camp

ground.

 

 

 

We have a good working relationship with our Range Con and want to work with the Forest Service.


